
We want to hear from you! 

OHA is seeking public input on the 2024 Oregon
Crisis Care Guidance. Crisis care guidance is a tool
that helps hospitals and health care providers
make medical decisions during an emergency.

To provide your input:

Complete a survey: 
bit.ly/CCG-Survey-ENG

Attend a listening session:
bit.ly/CCG-Public 

Email 
health.security@odhsoha.oregon.gov 

https://bit.ly/CCG-Survey-ENG
https://bit.ly/CCG-Public

